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Over 90 Luncheon held on September 12 

 

 

Sixteen members of The Old 

Guard who have reached the 

age of 90 or more shared a 
luncheon immediately following 

the September 12 meeting held 

at the Ethical Culture Society in 

White Plains. 

In a long-standing tradition, 

sponsored in perpetuity by Past 

President Norton Dunn, 

members over that special 

number in age receive a free 
lunch.  This year attendees  

President Gene Kava and Past-President Julie 

Cohan enjoy a laugh with our “Over 90” 
members. 

 

enjoyed sandwiches, soda and cherry Danish especially procured for the 

event by its organizer, Mort Genn.  The oldest member attending was none 
other than Arthur Howard who is 101 years old. We wish all of our 

attendees the best in the coming year and look forward to celebrating with 

them again in 2018!   More photos on page 2 and the web site! 

 

 

Sarah White enraptures Old Guard at Sept 12 Meeting 

 

Sarah receives the special Old Guard 
clock from President Gene Kava. 

 

Sarah Bracey White, author of “Primary 
Lessons a Memoir,” spoke to the Old 

Guard just before the Over 90’s 

Luncheon. Sarah, who was transplanted 

to in single-parent home in the Jim Crow 
south at five years old, told a heart- 

warming and emotional story of growing 

up and overcoming adversity.  Sarah was 

born in Sumter, South Carolina. 
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PHOTOS FROM THE 90 PLUS LUNCHEON 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Seated (left to right): Ted Morse, Arthur Howard 

Standing,First Row (left to right): David Fuchs, Bill Friedman, Bernie Mayrsohn (slightly forward), Max Adler, Nat Reiff, 

Martin Kest, Augie Dietrich, Martin Rubenstein, Eric Wake                                                                     

Standing, Top Row (left to right): John Michaels, Bernard Robinson, Martin Baron, Bob Anderson, Charles Squires 

 

  

          Ralph and Susan Sansolo                                                Bill and Anne Friedman 

 

All photos courtesy of Steven Loewengart.  More photos on the web site! 


